
HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Committee Rooms 1&2  Meeting: Tuesday, 18 November, 2008
Town Hall Tea: 5.00 pm (Stopford House)
Stockport Business: 6.00 pm

Substitutes

Councillors who require a substitute to be appointed should inform the Council Secretariat 
using the pro-forma by 4.00 pm on Thursday 13 November 2008. Councillors who wish to 
arrange their own substitute should inform the Council Secretariat of the name of their 
substitute prior to the commencement of the meeting.

1.  MINUTES           
          

To approve as a correct record and sign the Minutes of the meeting held on 30 September 
2008.           (Enclosed)
 
2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Councillors and officers to declare any interest which they may have in any of the items on 
the agenda for this meeting (including whipping declarations).

3.  CALL-IN

To consider any call-in items.

4. PRESENTATION ON LORD DARZI’S HEALTH SERVICE REFORMS

The Chief Executive of Stockport Primary Care Trust will give a presentation at the meeting 
on the health reforms outlined in  Lord Darzi’s Next stage review – High Quality Care for All 
– focusing on:-

 The requirement for closer working between the NHS and local government 
 Personal health budgets for patients 



 Integrated care organisations 
 Commissioning of wellbeing and prevention services 
 The requirement for all PCT’s to publish strategic plans for delivering the Darzi 

proposals by Spring 2009 

The summary of High Quality Care for all is attached for information.  For a full copy of the 
report go to 
http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuida
nce/DH_085825

The Scrutiny Committee is invited to comment on the presentation.

Contact Officer:  Richard Popplewell 0161 426 5000 
Email: richard.popplewell@stockport-pct.nhs.uk

5. DEVELOPING AND IMPROVING NON-ACUTE SERVICES FOR OLDER PEOPLE IN 
STOCKPORT 

To consider a report of the Chief Executive of Stockport Primary Care Trust.        (Enclosed)

The purpose of this report is to provide an update to the Health Scrutiny Committee on 
progress in improving and developing Older People’s Non-Acute Services. The report will 
focus on progress made in developing the new non-acute service model and plans to 
decommission the Older People’s in-patient services currently provided at Cherry Tree 
Hospital. 

The report will also give an update with regard to Fully Funded Continuing Health Care 
activity and the relationship of this area of work to the new Intermediate Care service 
model.

The Scrutiny Committee is invited to comment on the report

Contact Officer Maggie Kufeldt Tel: 426 5026 email: maggie.kuffeldt@stockport-pct.nhs.uk

6. JOINT SCRUTINY UPDATE

An oral report will be given with regard to the proceedings of the Joint Health Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee for Pennine Care on 23 October 2008.

Contact Officer: Clare Watson, email: clare.watson@stockport-pct.nhs.uk

7. AGENDA PLANNING            

To consider a report of the Assistant Chief Executive (Strategy, Performance and 
Governance).                                (Enclosed)

          
The report sets out Forward Plan items that fall within the remit of the Scrutiny Committee 
and progress with resolutions made by the Scrutiny Committee at previous meetings for the 
current municipal year.  

The Committee is invited to consider the information in the report and put forward 
any agenda items for future meetings.



Officer contact: Amanda Carbery Tel: 474 3183, email: Amanda.carberry@stockport.gov.uk

Agenda officer contact: Steve Worthington on 474 3239, e-mail: 
steve.worthington@stockport.gov.uk or Fax: 0161 474 3240 g:\agendas\18 Nov 2008

If you require a copy of the agenda or a particular report(s) by e mail or in large print, braille 
or audio, please contact the above person for further details. A minicom facility is available 
on 0161 474 3128.

 
A loop system is available in the meeting rooms in the Town Hall. Please contact the Town 
Hall Reception on 0161 474 3251 for further details.

A free interpreting service is available if you need help with this information.
Please telephone Stockport Interpreting Unit on 0161 477 9000

Email: eds.admin@stockport.gov.uk

mailto:eds.admin@stockport.gov.uk

